
 

 

 

 

 

 
DEPARTMENT SCHOOL OF PHARMACY  

NOTICE 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

No: AJU/SOHAS/232/24                                                     Date 3rd October 2024 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

It is hereby notified to all the students of School of Pharmacy that 

VANASPATI III: Medicinal Garden Visit will be conducted on 20th 

October 2024 to Lalbagh Botanical Garden, Bengaluru. Students need 

to submit an assignment after the visit to Mr. Atal Bihari Singh. The visit 

will be coordinated by Atal Bihari Singh, Ms Priyanshu Priya, Ms. Mansi 

Singh, Mr Sumanta Sen, Ms Pratikshya Sarangi, Ms. Sarmili Sahoo, Mr. 

Barun Mandal and Mr. Shouvik Mondal. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dean 

School of Pharmacy 

Copy to  
Office of the Registrar 
IQAC 
Class Coordinators 
Academic Coordinator 
ERP Coordinator 
In charge website 

  Office Record 
Student Whatsapp group 

 


